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Note Verbale

The Embassy/Permanent Mission of the Lao People’s Democratic Republic (Lao PDR)
accredited to the United Nations and other International Organizations in Vienna presents its
compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA) with the reference to
the Letter’s note OOSA/2025/44, dated 28 May 2025, has the honour to inform the composition of
the Lao delegation attending as observers in the 68" Session of the Committee on the Peaceful Uses
of Outer Space (COPOUS), which will be held on 25 June — 2 July 2025, as follows:

1. Ms. Viengxay THAMMAVONG, Chargé d'affaires of the Embassy/Permanent Mission of
the Lao PDR to the United Nations and other International Organizations in Vienna,

2. Mr. Vixoun VORAPHOM, Second Secretary, Permanent Mission of the Lao PDR to the
United Nations and other International Organizations in Vienna.

The Embassy/Permanent Mission of the Lao PDR in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the UNOOSA the assurances of its highest consideration.
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